
 

 

WATCH YOUR MAIL FOR YOUR NEW 

MASTERCARD EMV CHIP DEBIT CARDS 

 

We are pleased to announce SFCU will soon be issuing EMV Chip Debit Cards to all our current 

MasterCard Debit Card Holders.  We will begin issuing cards September 5th and the process will be 

completed by early November.  You will be issued a new number and new PIN. After you receive your 

new card, you will need to call the number on the sticker on the front of the card to activate it.  You will 

then have ten days to update your information with any business/merchants you have your card 

number to for recurring payments before your old card is deactivated.  If you have any problems after 

you receive your new card, please call the credit union. 989-684-1730 or 800-589-1079  
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